
To all those who lost their home in the Waldo Canyon Fire: 
 
We have sincere sympathy for your loss and pain and want you to know that 
our thoughts and prayers are with you. This tragic event impacted so many 
including our friends, neighbors and clients in the Mountain Shadows and 
Peregrine communities and we want to offer our assistance in any manner 
that we can be of service to you.  
 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION – It will benefit your family 
greatly if you review “A SURVIVOR'S GUIDE TO INSURANCE” 
at www.carehelp.org We can review the information regarding 
proper Scope of Loss documentation for your insurance 
verification of costs to rebuild - without cost or obligation.  
 
If you’re contemplating rebuilding or repairing your home please know that 
we at Petra Homes can help patiently guide you through the whole process 
and make it not only bearable but a positive experience.  We can advise you 
with respect to your insurance claims, negotiate and work with your claims 
agent to quickly begin the rebuilding process. Our clean-up crew can begin 
immediately as well as our design, engineering and estimating process.   
 
We will show you ways to make your new home cleaner, greener, and far 
more energy-efficient; rebuild or redesign your home on its current 
foundation or even help you with a whole new redesign, if that prospect 
appeals to you.   
 
Regardless of who you choose to rebuild your home with – be sure to find a 
local builder that is a Member in Good Standing with the local Home Builders 
Association to ensure that your warranty needs are met after the home is 
rebuilt.  There are out of town companies that will not be here for your 
needs in the future.   
 
Do read the many testimonials on our website.  They attest to our integrity, 
professionalism, and personalized attention. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Mark Kohlman and Stephanie Farr Kohlman 
Petra Homes, Inc. 
 
 
 


